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Boston, MA According to Arrowstreet Inc., a local architecture and design firm, senior associate
Nicole Martineau has been recognized by the American Institute of Architects’ (AIA) with a 2018 AIA
Young Architects Award.

Now in its 25th year, the AIA Young Architects Award is bestowed annually to a group of
outstanding up-and-coming architects who have been licensed for 10 years or fewer and have made
significant contributions to their respective firms and the field at large. It is a prestigious honor for
those who demonstrate exceptional talent and strong leadership skills among relative newcomers to
the industry. 

Martineau is a senior associate at Arrowstreet leading a diverse portfolio of projects including
historic preservation, hospitality, commercial and residential. She is LEED AP BD+C certified, and
previously served as the Young Architects Forum Knowledge director for the AIA. Martineau holds a
bachelor’s degree in architecture and a bachelor of art’s degree in art and architectural history from
Roger Williams University.

 “I am honored to be recognized by such an inspirational and impactful organization that shares my
belief that design has the power to bring positive change to cities around the globe,” said Nicole
Martineau. “Throughout my career, I’ve had the privilege of working on many unique projects and
serving as the Young Architects Regional Director for the New England branch of AIA’s Young
Architects Forum which has inspired my work in so many ways. I am thankful to the AIA for this
accolade and for the influential network they’ve built that’s so crucial in the career development of
countless young architects including myself.”

“Nicole’s passion for building, tireless work ethic and excellent communication skills combine to
make an incredibly well-rounded architect,” said Sean Selby, Principal at Arrowstreet. “She has
successfully completed some of the largest and most complex projects in the office, and embraced
mentorship in a way few architects do through her continued involvement with AIA’s Young
Architects Forum. Nicole is truly an invaluable asset to our team at Arrowstreet.”
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